The newsletter of the Kalamazoo Bicycle Club

AlIKBC members should plan on attending
the special Club Ride which will feature a
stop at the Verhage Cider Mill for fresh
apple cider and fresh doughnuts, courtesy
of the Club! We are expecting a large turn-
out for this ride, so put it on your calendar
and enjoy a great ride with the colors and
free food.

If you are a Club member but have never
been on a Club Ride, this is an ideal ride to
start with. There will be atleast four groups
to ride with, ranging from slow touring (§-
10 mph) to fast (18-20+). The length of the
ride will vary according to which group you
ride with. All groups will start at the west
end of the KVCC parking lot and will in-
clude a stop at the cider mill for refresh-
ments, then a short spin back to KVCC.

Questions? Call Dave Patrick at 382-5818.

New Club Officers
Elected

leff Wetters was elected Club President at
the August Club meeting as a result of the
resignation of Dave DeRight. Jeff will hold
the position until November when annual
officer electionsare held. Asked what lofty
goals he holds for the Club during his three
months tenure as president, Jeffreplied “T'm
going to Taco Bell.”

Elected at the August meeting to fill the
position of Club Treasurer was Jim Wyrick.
He will also hold this position until Novem-
ber. The membership would like to thank
Jeffand Jim for offering their time and talent
to help the Club in its time of need.

Ociober Club
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Meeling

The October KBC meeting will take place at
7:00 p.m. on Monday, Cctober 4, and will be
held upstairs at the Wayside West restau-
rant on Stadium Drive. On theagendaisa
discussion and vote on the proposed consti-
tution for the Club.

Alsoontheagendaare Club officernomina-
tions for the coming year. The Bike Club
needs active members with good organiza-
tional and communication skills to come
forward and serve as Club officers. If you
have any interest in volunteering, please
come to the October meeting or ¢all one of
the existing officers. The nominations will
beannounced in the nextnewsletter and the
electionswillbeheld atthe November meet-

mg.

Revised Constitution
Redady For Club Vote

At the October meeting, the Club will vote
on the revised constitution that was en-
closed in last month’s Pedal Press. The con-
stitution committee (Jim Wyrick, feff
Wetters, Bill Watt, and Dave Patrick} has
incorporated several suggestionsfrom Club
members into the constitution, the most sig-
nificant of which is that the executive board
is reduced to Five Officers. The comumittes
feels thai this constitution will let the Club
operate moreefficiently and weask thatyou
support it at the October meeting,

October, 1993

CBS to
Rebroadcast
Tour
Coverage

CBS will rebroadcast its
1993 Tour De France
coverage on Qclober
16, at 50 p.m. Due to
scheduling problems in
July, Tour coverage
turned into a short,
muddled, incompre-
hensible mass. Tune in,
in October to see total
bike stud Miguelindurain
win his third consecutive
TDF by a margin of ak-

most five minufes.
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